
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 June 2005 

5. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update and 

decided to send a letter of congratulations to Mr Charles Leslie Batcheler on receiving a MNZM 
(Member of the New Zealand Order of Merit) for services to the environment.  

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


